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UNEP Mercury Program

This letter is intended to signify that The Day Hospital Institute for Development
& Rehabilitation (DHIDR) completely supports the UNEP Global Mercury
Partnership and it is committed to achieving its goal. The DHIDR is presently
gather information about Mercury and its uses in industry or medical products
and how it is dispensed as waste. The institute is preparing as a first step a
campaign to ban Mercury thermometers and Sphygmometers in medical practice.
A small project for that goal is under preparation. Also the DHIDR is a member

of the zero Mercury group.

Dr. Mohamed Ali Abdel Salam El Banna

Chair of the Board of DHIDR
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